KINGSTON HEATH THEIRCARE Term 2 - 2nd June 2023

NEWSLETTER TheirCare for your kids, for you



A message from Lizzie

Hi everyone, I hope you all have had a great week. Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. This week at Kingston Heath TheirCare, the children participated in Reconciliation Week. The children learned a lot about the meaning of reconciliation, culture and history. Some of the activities everyone participated in included, Aboriginal craft making, making a thankful tree and learning

how we can create a reconciled world for the future. Have a great weekend and see you all next week!

> Kind regards, Lizzie







Ollie and Emily created a thankful tree.

Holiday Program

Bookings for the upcoming Winter holiday program is now available. There are many fun activities planned for your child. Hope to see many of you there!





Celeste, Ollie and Skyler created a research poster defining words relating to Reconciliation week.

Next week's program theme:



BSC: 7-8:45AM ASC: 3:30-6:30PM

1300 072 410 info@theircare.com.au

kingstonheath@theircare.com.au

Phone: 0459 555 910